
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, February 27, 2023 
Cafeteria is OPEN!! 

 
Black History Month 

 Todays Black Brilliance information is about Dr. Alexandra Bastiany, who is a cardiologist, meaning 
specialises in being a doctor of the heart. She works at Thunder Bay Regional Health Centre. She was the 
first Black female Canadian to Interventional cardiologist. She speaks three languages and was born in 
Montreal. She has won many awards and is a role model for many black girls and women. This has been our 
final Black Brilliance announcement. Thank you for learning with us this month.  

 
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 

 The Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser took place last Thursday at the Port Perry Community Centre. We served 
almost 400 people. We had many of students from PPHS volunteer who were past students of Prince 
Albert. Some students had no affiliation to our school but were still willing to donate their time. The 
organisers wanted to express their sincere gratitude to the students, who showed up to help. They were all 
polite, helpful and a real pleasure to meet.  

  
Music 

 Girls Ensemble rehearses today after school at the regular time. The first hour will be self-directed. Mrs. 
Thompson will be joining us at 3pm.  

 Music Council members check the google classroom this evening for important instructions relating to 
Wednesday’s Family of Schools concert. This is a MUST READ since we will not be able to have a meeting 
the before the day.  

 
Soul Food  

 Meetings will now take place on Monday’s and Wednesday’s at lunch in room #146. Come and join us as 
we work our way through the book of Matthew.  

 
DELF  

 Students writing DELF this spring are invited to a meeting today at lunch with the French Facilitator in room 
220.  

 
Girls’ Soccer  

 Girls’ soccer meeting this Thursday in Gym C. All grades Welcome!   
 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Volleyball  
 There will be an intramural volleyball Captains meeting today in Gym C at the beginning of lunch. Each 

team must have their Captains present at this mandatory meeting. If for some reason the team Captain can 
not attend, another representative must be present. The season starts Thursday so lets get ready for some 
lunch time volleyball.  

 
Junior Boys Rugby  

 Junior Boys Rugby will practice after school Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday this week in Gym A/B. All 
players should be present. New players are welcome.  

 
Prayer  

 If you need a space for daily prayers, please see Mrs. Pemberton or Mrs. Mathews.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


